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Daly, Marsha A
From: Catherine Patterson [cpatters@uh.edu] " REC @E D NOV 0 4 2008
Sent:  Tuesday, November 04, 2008 1:45 PM . ‘
To: Daly, Marsha A
Cc: Irwilliams@uh.edu; ucc@uh.edu; mwatson@uh.edu

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0066 08F

Re: UCC 0066 08F

This policy is currently being reviewed by a subcommittee of GPSC. The language in the document
proposed by UC appears to apply to all students (the word "undergraduate" was scored out). GPSC,
which makes policy for graduate students and programs, respectfully requests that this proposal not be
moved forward to the administration until such time as GPSC has been able to review the policy and
make a recommendation, either to endorse it or to create an alternative policy for graduate students.

Cathy Patterson
Chair, GPSC

Just a reminder that the November 7th deadline for responses is coming up$..

From: Daly, Marsha A

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 10:34 AM

To: Antel, John J; 'wchin@uh.edu'; 'Catherine Patterson'; Sam Dike

Cc: Brantley, Marybeth ; Watson, Margaret ; madaly@uh.edu; 'wchin@uh.edu’; 'DWELLS@UH.EDU'
Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0066 08F

TO: Dean's Council

Faculty Senate

Graduate and Professional Studies Council

Student Government Association

Dear Drs. Antel, Chin, Patterson, and Mr. Dike:

11/10/2008




RE: University Coordinating Commission: Notification-of a | U CC 0 O 8 0 0 8 F
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The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate
discussion throughout the University Community on proposals that have been
formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will try to ensure that proposed policies
and procedures will be avialable to those university groups for whom they may be
relevant, as quickly as possible.

The Undergraduate Council has submitted a proposal titled Drop Policy, and the
UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please review
the attached document and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to
the group making the proposal no later than 11/7/08. Copies of dissenting opinion
should be forwarded, in writing, to the originator of the policy and the

UCC (Irwilliams@uh.edu and ucc@uh.edu) by the date noted above.

Finally, please complete the information below and e-mail it to Marsha Daly,
madaly@uh.edu.

Sincerely,

Wynne Chin, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

WCHIN@UH.EDU
713-743-4728

hitp://www.uh.edu/ucc/

INFORMATION REQUESTED:

Your group's decision on the relevance of the proposal to you.
Did you contact the group submitting the proposal?

If so, when?

11/10/2008



